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To: 

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Ayanna Conley
Date:

February 13, 2019
Subject:
Council of Chapter Presidents Mid-Year 2019 Report

It has been my privilege to serve as the Council of Chapter Presidents Chair this year. I would like to thank the NADE Board for their continued support. 

I have worked to update and maintain the CCP contact list that includes Chapter Presidents and a back-up contact for each Chapter.  I have maintained the CCP Group Forum, including granting access to new members and assisting those having issues with accessing the forum. I have communicated all information received from NADE Board Members and Committees Chairs to the Chapter Presidents. I have answered questions and assisted Chapter Presidents as requested.
I am thankful for the opportunity to serve NADE for the remainder of my term as Council of Chapter Presidents Chair. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Ayanna Conley

Council of Chapter Presidents Chair

